DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
U.S. ARMY CONTRACTING AGENCY
DIRECTORATE OF CONTRACTING
45 WEST STREET
FORT DRUM, NY 13602-5220

&’ REPLYTO
ATTENTION OF

August 1, 2006

Directorate of Contracting (DOC-P/jm)
SUBJECT: Letter of Appreciation
GAMLA ORIGINALS, INC.

332 BUSTLETON PIKE, SUITE B
FEASTEREVILLE, PA 19053-7821

Dear Mr. Brodsky:

We wish to extend our appreciation for your efforts of providing the terrain model to
the United States Army Directorate of Plans, Training, and Mobilization at Fort Drum,
New York under purchase order W911S2-05-P-0051 awarded 27 September 2005.

The exceptional professional and conscientious manner in which you supported the
10" Mountain Division’s mission is greatly appreciated by this office and the Fort Drum

community.

hn R. Stnson
ief, Purchasing Division




